BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 16th of March 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday March 16th:    Fr. Brendan Walsh 087 - 7913271

SUNDAY,  March 16th Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Willie Walsh, Coolkeragh, Listowel

· Tom Bambury,Ballyconry whose 1st anniversary occurs at this time

· Daniel & Helen O’Connor, Castlegregory and John P (Sean) & Eily Francis, Lahesrough

· James Flavin, Blanemore whose anniversary occurs at this time and John & Eamon Sheehy, Duagh

MONDAY, March 17th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:
· Sonny Browne, Kiltean whose anniversary occurs at this time
SUNDAY, March 23rd Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Nancy & Sean Deenihan, Killomeroe

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   

Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €625.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  

There is a Diocesan Collection today for Emigrant Services.

BALLYDONOGHUE BARDIC FESTIVAL: 
The Annual  Ballydonoghue Bardic Festival takes place  from Thursday, March 27th to Sunday 30th. 
Bilingual  Festival  Mass with Choir and Traditional Music on Thursday, 27th in St Theresa's  Parish Church. Time: 7.30pm. It is dedicated to the families of those affected by Dementia and Alzheimer's disease. All welcome. 
If you would like to become a Festival  Supporter, contact any member of the Committee or you can leave an envelope, your name and donation enclosed, at Lisselton  Post  Office for the attention of BBF. Names of Supporters will appear on the Official Festival  Programme.  Events details next week.  
ACCORD:  
Accord CLG is recruiting experienced practitioners to train in the specialism of Couple Counselling/Therapy.  
Successful applicants will follow an 18-day (9 weekends )in-person Certificate programme, (144 hours class contact), which will provide the clinical skills essential to safe and ethical couples work and in-depth knowledge to manage issues.
For further information and to obtain an application form please email us at: info@accord.ie.  Closing date for receipt of applications 30/04/2025.  Programme commences September 2025
PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.
